Common-Law Status

If your status changes from Single to Common-Law (ex: if you and your spouse decide to live
together as common-law partners), you MUST notify the PSSSP when you and your spouse
move in together. This is done by submitting a new full PSSSP application, notifying the date of
your new living arrangements.

As Common-Law is defined as a couple, whether opposite-sex or same-sex, who have been
living together in a conjugal relationship for at least one year, the PSSSP will then consider the
change in living allowance rate 12 months after the date of notification to the PSSSP.




